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CEO of Republicans Overseas Supports Honduran Efforts  

to Maintain a Just, Independent Supreme Court 
 

SALEM, OR—February 14, 2023—Republicans Overseas CEO Solomon Yue issued a 

personal statement today in support of El Partido National Honduras, El Partido Liberal de 

Honduras, and El Partido Salvador de Honduras in their joint efforts to preserve an independent 

Supreme Court in that nation. 

Says Yue, “I encourage members of these three parties to stand firm and maintain an 

independent justice system. Having survived and fled communist China, I cannot emphasize 

enough how critical it is for Honduras to push back against tyranny. We can’t allow our Central 

American friend-nations to topple like dominoes under the evil of communism.” 

As the result of a political alliance, as well as close ties to government leaders in nations 

like Venezuela and Cuba, the ruling party, El Partido Libre de Honduras, does not hold a 

majority going into the election of Honduras’ Supreme Court, which is elected every seven 

years. 

“Despite outside pressures, these three parties have the current majority of the vote, and 

can hold strong. So much rests in their hands,” says Yue. “The ruling party’s close ties to the 

Venezuelan and Cuban governments are major concerns to me because I don’t want to see 

communism flourish in the United States of America’s backyard.” 

Republicans Overseas has inspired the nine million Americans living overseas to 

engage more fully in the U.S. democratic political process through the provision of briefings, 



policy research and advocacy. In coming months, the group’s mission will expand into helping 

preserve the roots of freedom abroad. More information can be found at  

www.RepublicansOverseas.com. 
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